
WELCOME TO FIFTH GRADE! 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fifth Grader, 

 

 We cannot tell you how excited we are to have a new 

fifth grade class!  Before you know it, September will be here, so 

rest up and have fun this summer!  In order to help you get 

ready for fifth grade, we have put together a general supply list 

for fifth grade.  When August arrives, you will receive another 

letter from your new teacher telling you all about fifth grade!  

Your new teacher may ask you to bring some additional 

supplies. 

 So get out there and enjoy the summer…fifth grade is right 

around the corner!  See you in September! 

 

The Fifth Grade Teachers 

 

 

Please bring on the first day of school: 

 
Scissors 

Pencils 

Erasable pens…blue or black 

Red pens 

Colored pencils 

Two glue sticks 

Two boxes of tissues 

Sketchbook for Art (9’x 12”) 

Folders for Music, Reading, Language, Social Studies and Science 

Post-it notes (3 packages) 

One jumbo box of sanitizing wipes 

Headphones or Earbuds 

Flashdrive (recommended) 

USB Microphone (optional) 


